@ 29494

First Call

Traffic Management

Dear Business / Homeowner, , X\(}/ ’
Essential roadworks will be commencing in your area, Church Road / /<Q<W

(Highlighted in red below) will be closed from 28/10/24 to 31/10/24

This closure is being done on behalf of County Broadband subcontracted to AB
Installs, These works will be for Broadband Duct Lay and Cabling,
Any queries on the works you will need to contact AB installs

A Diversion listed below signed and available for you to use, all access to resident
housing will be maintained. All we ask is for a little patience while we make the road
safe for your access.

Diversion Route: CHURCH ROAD - IPSWICH ROAD - STATION ROAD -
CHURCH ROAD

For any queries regarding the Road Closure please call 01707244593 between the
hours of 9am — 4pm

Regards
First Call Traffic Management



